
THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 

Matthew 2:13-18, Genesis 37:9-10 

2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 

Revelation 12:3-4,9, 20:2, Daniel 7:7-8, 24 

3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 



THINGS TO COME| WAR IN HEAVEN 
REVELATION 12:1-17 

Our infatuation with materialism has led us to deny or ignore 
anything that we cannot see. However, there is a very real war 
waging. The Apostle Paul tells us it is not a battle against flesh and 
blood, but one in spiritual realms where spiritual forces oppose one 
another. We are deeply affected by this battle even though it is 
occurring in spiritual realms. We see a pattern as God blesses and 
uses His people. Next, Satan attacks God’s people and tries to 
thwart God’s plan. Then, God preserves His people and delivers the 
victory. Romans 12 provides a panoramic view of the past, the 
future already exposed in Revelation, and a view of the remainder 
of the book. Who are those mentioned in this chapter and what 
does it indicate about the future?  

1. Although the woman in chapter twelve alludes to ____________, 

she is identified as ____________ collectively. Revelation12:1-2, 
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2. The great red dragon represents ______________ and His 

influence on _______________ and national ________________. 
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3. The child alludes to the Lord Jesus Christ and very likely His 

_______________. Revelation 12:5, Matthew 2:13-18, Psalm 2:9, Isaiah 

66:8-9, Revelation 2:26-28 

4. The fleeing of the woman represents both the _______________ 

and _____________________ _____________ will face in the 

Tribulation. Revelation 12:6, 13-17 
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